HPD ICRC Commissioners

From: Jason Callahan

Sent: Saturday, August 7, 2021 2:10 PM
To: HPD ICRC Commissioners
Subject: District 3 public forum

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Hello, and thanks for your time today. Just to reiterate my comments, | think it’s great that the east side has a district
and City Council member focused on its needs, but south of the river needs representation too, which is the problem
with how this district was drawn.

District 3 Council member Pio Renteria has completely ignored the portion of the district south of the river, is not
responsive to us, and does not communicate with us. During the winter storm and pandemic, I've relied on District 5
Council member Ann Kitchen for important communication and updates if you could please draw us into her district or
otherwise ensure we have actual representation during the redistricting process.

Thanks again,
Jason Callahan
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